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What we are learning

4th and 5th Grades
Students are learning about facts and opinions and how to cite sources as
we prepare for our research projects. Students in 5th grade will do their
research project on a famous person, while students in 4th grade will do
their project on an animal.   
3rd and 2nd Grades
We started January by reading the non-fiction book, “Give Bees a
Chance”. For the rest of the month 3rd grade students will be reading the
chapter book “The Big Sting” (one of the books on the SSYRA 2024 - 2025
list). Students in 2nd grade will continue reading non-fiction books. 
1st Grade and Kindergarten 
We are learning to make predictions about a story based on the cover and
we started off this activity by reading “Corduroy”. We will continue making
predictions as we read “Madeline” with first grade and “The Carrot Seed”
with Kindergarten. 
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Reminders

Take care of our books 
Remember, we want lots of people
to enjoy the books. So make sure
you keep them dry and safe!

Upcoming Events

January 17 - Teacher Work Day
January 20 - Martin Luther King
Jr. Day
January 31 - 100th Day of School!

Library Resources

Ever wonder what Ms. Duke is
reading? 
You can find out here:
https://sites.google.com/gm.sbac.e
du/mediacenter/home

Contact Info

mail: dukecb@gm.sbac.edu

Phone: (352) 955-6709 


